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To promote, preserve and protect the public health, safety and welfare of Oregonians who are undergoing medical imaging studies 
performed by agency license and permit holders for the purpose of medical diagnosis and therapy. 

 
 
 

 
TO: Governor Tina Kotek and The Commission on Indian Services    

FROM: Stacy Katler, DVM, Executive Director OBMI 

DATE: December 11, 2024   

SUBJECT: OBMI ANNUAL Report per ORS 182.164 & 182.166   

 
The Oregon Board of Medical Imaging (OBMI) is reporting on its activities in compliance with 
ORS 182.166(3) related to its interaction and collaboration with the Tribes and tribal 
communities in Oregon. The OBMI is a small, health-related licensing Board; an Oregon State 
agency, with 3 full-time and one part-time employees along with 12 volunteer Board Members.  
 
The OBMI licenses and regulates medical imaging technologists and limited X-ray machine 
operators under chapter 688 of the Oregon Revised Statutes. While the Board has not recently 
had the pleasure of working with the tribal communities of the 9 Federally Recognized Tribes in 
Oregon and the Native Portland Area Indian Health Board, the Board is steadfast on making 
itself available and adhering to the Board’s Diversity, Equity and Inclusion statement.   
 
I would welcome any questions concerning the important work of the OBMI and how we can 
collaborate with the Commission on issues that relate to Medical Imaging.   
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Stacy Katler, DVM 
 
 
Stacy Katler, DVM 
Executive Director OBMI 

Stacy.L.Katler@obmi.oregon.gov 
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